
Hello,  
  
Lightsource bp are undertaking a pre-application consultation in respect of a full 
planning application for the development of a Proposed Energy Storage facility, 
related access, landscaping, infrastructure and ancillary equipment, with a grid 
connection import and export capacity of 57MWac at Land to the West of Pentir 
Substation, Pentir. 
  
The statutory 28-day pre-application consultation is starting on 2 May 2024 and 
running until 4 June 2024.  
  
Further details about the project can be found in the newsletter (click), and on the 
draft planning documents which can be accessed on the project website: 
https://lightsourcebp.com/project/pentir-energy-storage-project/. 
  
You can give your feedback by completing the consultation form at:  
https://re-url.uk/WIRU, by writing to Freepost GRASSHOPPER CONSULT (no stamp 
or further address required); or emailing: 
pentirenergystorageproject@lightsourcebp.com  
  
All comments received during the consultation will be taken into consideration before 
we finalise and submit the planning application to Cyngor Gwynedd for 
determination. 
  
Please ensure you provide feedback by Tuesday 4 June 2024.  
Kind regards 
  
Katy McGuinness 
Head of Environmental Planning, Northern Europe 
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